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ACT Police Conduct Briefing for the Philippine Embassy in Canberra 
 

 
(L-R) Detective Sergeant Ivan Naspe, H.E. Minda Calaguian-Cruz, Philippine Ambassador to 
Australia and First Constable Russell Cupitt on 19 April 2017 during the briefing of the Australian 
Capital Territory (ACT) Police briefing for the Philippine Embassy in Canberra. 

 
CANBERRA, Australia – The Philippine Embassy in Canberra met with Detective 
Sergeant Ivan Naspe and First Constable Russell Cupitt who briefed the Embassy 
on the work of the Australian Capital Territory (ACT) Police. ACT Policing is the 
community policing arm of the Australian Federal Police (AFP). It is responsible for 
providing quality and effective policing services to the people of the ACT in 
partnership with the community.  
 
H.E. Minda Calaguian-Cruz, Philippine Ambassador to Australia, thanked the ACT 
Police for its tireless work in keeping the ACT community safe and committed to 
share their awareness campaigns on safety and security with the rest of the Filipino 
community. END 
 

 
Philippine Embassy in Canberra led by H.E. Minda Calaguian-Cruz, Philippine Ambassador to 
Australia with Detective Sergeant Ivan Naspe and First Constable Russell Cupitt on 19 April 2017. 


